
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, December 14, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Holiday Meal  

 Chicken Alfredo Pasta  

 Meatloaf Panini  

 Salad Bar  

 Cucumber Coins  

 Diced Tomatoes  

 Fresh Fruit  

 Chocolate Cookie  

 Milk 

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Khatir Stewart     

   

 

1. Dare to Dream will be meeting today with Ms. Ramirez in room 102A. 

 

2. Would you like to wish a Happy Holiday to a friend in a fun way? Buy a Candy Cane 

Gram during lunch in the cafeteria. You can write a personalized message and have 

Candy Cane Grams delivered to your friends during MP the last day of school before 

winter break. Candy Cane Grams are $1 and will be on sale until Thursday, December 

21
st
. Buy your Candy Cane Gram today and spread some holiday cheer. 

 

3. Want to make a difference for someone in need during the holiday season? Help keep a 

child warm during these frigid winter months by sponsoring a blanket for Project Linus! 

Blankets are $10 to sponsor, and you can go in with a few friends to sponsor one blanket 

if you choose. Your generosity will be recognized during the school-wide Project Linus 

event during the school day on Friday, December 15th. All blankets will be donated to 

the Ronald McDonald House Charity, which provides lodging and comfort for seriously 

ill children. Use the flyers handed out in advisory to attach your donation, or label your 

donation with your name and "Project Linus" and hand it in to your advisor, the front 

office, or Mr. Sullivan and Mr. Ingwersen. Donations can still be made next week, as 

well! 

 

4. Calling all blanketeers! There will be a brief meeting of the Gurrie Activity Council after 

school in Mr. Ingwersen's room today after school. We need to establish our final list of 

blanketeers and prepare supplies for Friday's Project Linus event. See Mr. Ingwersen or 

Mr. Sullivan if you can't make it.  

 

5. You can now earn 10 more tiger stripes on Wednesday December 20th next week during 

MP by being ready, safe and respectful by staying referral free from Thursday December 

14 to Wednesday December 20th.  Remember if you received a referral last week it won’t 

count for this week, and remember that on Friday December 22nd , you will be able to 



participate in our PBIS multiple activity celebration in recognition of all the good choices 

you have made. 

 

6. Reminder to all STEM club members that we will meet after school today until 5. You 

will continue the build of your frame and begin to place motors. See Mrs. Halper if you 

have any questions.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


